Hamilton County Junior High

Announcements

August 21, 2006
We would like to welcome everyone back to school.  Hopefully everyone had a good summer and is glad to be back at school.

The softball team will be hosting Benton today.  Good luck girls!

Parent Open House will be Thursday at 6:30.  Reminder you parent to attend.

Reminder that school will be dismissed at 2:10 all this week.

Birthdays:

Ashley Bowlby 

Thought for the Day:
Those who try to float to success will wind up at sea.

Please stand for the pledge

Attention Teachers:
Special education teacher will meet with Mrs. Lee at the Unit Office today at 2:30


English Department will meet with Mr. Kirkpatric at 2:30 in the Library
